
From: Mikee Johnson <mjohnson@coxwood.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Nikki Haleylittleengine.nh@gmail.com 
Date: 7/18/2014 5:59:57 PM

Subject: Mikee - Thanks

Hey Governor,

Thanks for the signing pen!

Too thoughtful. I will toast you accordingly!

See you on Monday (with Cheryl).

Have a great weekend!

Mikee

R. Michael Johnson
Cox Industries
PO Box 1124
Orangeburg, SC 29116
(m) 803-682-1795
(w) 803-268-1257
mjohnson@coxwood.com

Cox Cares About People, Products and Practices.

> On Jul 18, 2014, at 17:49, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 
>
> Classic!
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Mikee Johnson [mailto:mjohnson@coxwood.com]
> Sent: Friday, July 18, 2014 2:12 PM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: Thanks
>
> Thanks! See photo from last week.
>
> My mind was elsewhere!
>
> Have a great weekend.
>
> Mikee
>
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